
From: Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/20/2015 3:52:45 PM
Subject: FW: Cabinet Breakfast

 
 
From: Stanton, Cheryl [mailto:CStanton@dew.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2015 2:44 PM

To: Smith, Austin

Subject: RE: Cabinet Breakfast
 
Thanks.  Will be there.
 
Appreciate this.
 
Cheryl
 
From: Smith, Austin [mailto:AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Monday, October 19, 2015 10:28 PM

To: Adams, Marcia; Catherine Heigel; Farmer, Raymond; Haltiwanger, Katherine; Adger, Jerry; Keel, Mark A.; Leroy Smith; 
Maley, Patrick; Parrish, Duane N.; Reames, Rick; Shwedo, Colonel Kevin A.; Soura, Christian; Stanton, Cheryl; Stirling, 
Bryan; 'susan.alford@dss.sc.gov'; Murray, Sylvia; Taylor, Alvin; Taylor, Richele; Toomey, Bob

Subject: Cabinet Breakfast
 
Directors,
 
Governor Haley is calling a Cabinet Breakfast for Thursday morning from 8:30-10:00 AM at the Governor's 
Mansion.
 
Also, our next Team South Carolina event will be in Orangeburg on Friday.  The Governor will sign off on time 
and location for Orangeburg on Wednesday, so we will communicate more information that afternoon. At 
that time, we also hope to have some additional county dates for the coming weeks.  
 
A big thanks to all of you - especially Katherine Haltiwanger and Marcia Adams - for pulling these together on 
such short notice.  We know additional lead time would be very helpful, but the can-do attitude from all of 
your staff has made these trying circumstances much more manageable.
 
Best,
 
Austin
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